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15 October 2012 
For Immediate Release

The Irish Hospital Consultants Association is concerned with misinformation being put into the public domain in recent days which misrepresents the status of the Labour Relations Commission proposals of 17th September and the position of the IHCA on them. 

It is incorrect to describe the LRC proposals as an agreement and inaccurate to suggest matters have broken down.

In its covering letter, the Commission states:

“The attached document represents a proposal from the Labour Relations Commission for agreement between the parties. The Commission is clear that all parties will consult with their principals / members and will communicate with each other following that process as to whether the attached proposal is accepted as an agreement between the parties.”

The National Council of the IHCA is recommending acceptance of these proposals. Members are considering them and so the IHCA sees no reason to refer these matters to any third party. This consultation will conclude on 26th October and the Association expects to be in a position to notify the HSE of the outcome shortly thereafter.

Consultants have been the driving force behind all significant improvements in the delivery of hospital care. For example, in recent years the Clinical Care Programmes have been developed and are being implemented by Consultants.  
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